
Notes from Softball Junior Cricket Council Zoom 
meeting 22/3/21  
  
General discussion around behaviour. 
Lots of opportunities for matches this year, and possibly tournaments. 
All seem enthused at the prospect of the new season 
  
Specific questions: 
How can we make training as enjoyable as possible?  
1. Make it harder 
2. Go in the nets 
3. Be kind 
4. Competition and games 
  
During matches: 
1. Encouragement from parents 
2. Tips from coaches either during or after matches 
3. Don’t argue with the umpire 
  
What can we do more of: 
1. More matches 
2. Rotating captains 
  

Key messages from U11 Junior Cricket Council Zoom 
meeting 23/3/21  

Keep training for training - don’t give us lots of advice during a game 
– wait until the end  

Parents should keep quiet during the game 

It can be frustrating if we don’t like an umpire’s decision but we 
should never argue with the umpire  



It’s OK to celebrate if we win but not in the other team’s faces   

We want to get batter at faster bowling, catching, running, batting 

Feedback from online survey March 2021  

How can we make cricket training and matches as enjoyable as 
possible for our teammates? 

"To always try to do our best and encourage our teammates " 
"All play with the same rules and encourage everyone." 
"Continue to be supportive, varied and fun" 

How do we want our parents/supporters to support us? 

How do we want our parents/supporters to support us? 

"By coming to watch and practicing at home" 
"Enjoy watching us play even if we loose." 
"Attend matches or training but not take over when there. It's all about 
fun and teamwork. Winning a match should just be a bonus, not 
essential" 

How do we want our coaches to be? 

"Encouraging and to be fun" 
"Fun and Happy." 
"Continue to be supportive, inclusive and engaging. You are all doing 
a great job"


